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Rector 

Karaganda university named  

after Academician E.A. Buketov 

Dulatbekov N.O. 

Dear Nurlan Orynbasarovich! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on June 19, 2021, 

there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you: accredit 

following educational programs for a period of 5 years: 6B04107 Governmental 

audit, 6B11103 Restaurant and hospitality business, 6B11302, 7M1131520 

Logistics (by industries), 7M04107202 Business administration, 7M04107203 

Project management, 8D02205001 Philosophy. 

The Agency congratulates you on your successful specialized accreditation 

and wishes the further effective work and new achievements. 

In accordance with the main provisions of Standards of institutional and 

specialized accreditation (subsequent procedures), the Agency has been conducting 

post-accreditation monitoring of the activities of the educational organization for 5 

years. In this regard, the college must provide the Agency with an Action Plan for 

the implementation of the recommendations and elimination of comments for the 

post-accreditation period, and also annually submit to the Agency a report on the 

achievements and changes that have occurred over the year. 

The first post-accreditation monitoring report on the implementations of the 

Accreditation Council must be submitted to the Agency by May 19, 2022. 

Appendix: 3 pages. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


